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DEC 14 2005 

MEMORANDUM 

TO ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 

AT-TN.: The Regional Technical Director for Protected Areas, Wildlife 
and Coastal Zone Management Service and Other 
Concerned Offices 

FROM The Undersecretary for Management and Technical 
Services 

SUBJECT : Suspension of the Implementation of DAO 2005-21 re: 
Revised Guidelines on the Establishment and 
Management of Integrated Protected Areas System 
(IPAF) 

This pertains to the newly approved 'Revised Guidelines on the Establishment 
and Management of the lntegrated Protected Areas Fund (IPAF) per DAO No. 
2005-21 dated 14 October 2005. 

It is advised that the implementation of the same be held in abeyance meantime 
that the relevant special provisions in the General Appropriations Act on IPAF 
have not been amended. 

For infor mat ion-and guidance. 

Let's Go Green 


